HOMESTEAD FARMS

GOLF CLUB

September 24, 2020

Dear Homestead Plaintiffs,

We, MJ Management, LLC, are writing to you today to invite you to sit down to negotiate on
Friday, October 2 at 4:00pm on the litigation at hand. We would like to meet at the Lynden City
Annex building (205 4™ St. Lynden, WA 98264) with a City of Lynden officer to witness the
discussion. We only ask that the plaintiffs listed are present. We do not mind if your attorney is
in attendance. Everyone present will need to follow the most current COVID-19 guidelines.

Thank you,

MJ Management, LL.C

115 E. Homestead Boulevard, Suite C,
Lynden, WA 98264
360-354-1196
www.homesteadgolfclub.com



